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                                   RECOVERED 
On January 28th 2012, a 2008 Brig Inflatable was stolen from a residence in the River 
Road area of Ladner. On February 1st, the vessel was recovered in North vancouver as 
a result of a project by the Vancouver Police Auto Theft Enforcement Team and the 
Marine Unit. The investigation is ongoing. 
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